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Uniden

November 4, 1999

Application Processing Branch

Attn:  REVIEWING ENGINEER

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

Subject: REVISED PORTION OF TEST REPORT — CELLULAR IMAGE REJECTION
FCCID: AMWUB310 — 731 Confirmation Reference Number — EA95588
Dear Sir or Madam:

In the original upload, under the “Exhibit Type” named “Test Report”, we attached an
exhibit that we named “Test Procedure and Report”. Pages 7 & 8 depict the test results
and procedures of the “Cellular Image Rejection” tests that are required under the current
FCC Part 15.121(b).

Subsequent to this upload of the application and supporting documentation, we became
aware of the fact that the information reported in this portion of the test report would not
meet the Commission’s requirements in so far as the procedure and documentation for
this test 1S concerned. We were notified of this when another application for a scanning
receiver was being reviewed.

Therefore, we have retested the above referenced device using the procedures that were
found to be acceptable. The revised procedures and test results have been uploaded as
“Revised Cellular Image Rejection Test Data”. Please disregard the pages 7 & 8 of the
original “Test Procedure and Report” and substitute the revised exhibit being uploaded
today.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Please contact the undersigned in you
have any question or need any additional information.
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